
5th International Conference on the Future of Women 2022 

 

Special Announcement  

This is to inform you all that Vasanta College for Women has collaborated with the 5th International 

Conference on the Future of Women 2022, which is scheduled to be held from 24th - 25th February 2022 

as a Hosting Partner. As one of the Hosting Partners, the faculty members and the students of the 

University will be getting the following benefits:  

- Special Discount Rates and Partial Scholarship Opportunities (up to 40% Discounts) for 

presenters, attendees and storytellers 

- Opportunity to publish in SCOPUS indexed journals 

- Opportunity to serve as a Scientific Committee Member for the conference 

- Opportunity to serve as a Session Chair or Evaluation Panel Member at the conference 

If you have any inquires or questions regarding the conference, please contact 

Prof. Alka Singh (vcwkfi.rajghat@gmail.com) from the College or Ms. Maheesha Dilshani 

(maheesha.di@tiikmedu.com) from the organizing committee of the Future of Women 2022. 

Please Visit Conference Website for More Info:https://futurewomenconference.com/ 

Thank you! 
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